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41st Avenue Construction Update 
August 14, 2024 

                               

The City of Robbinsdale will be reconstructing 41st Avenue between Regent Avenue 
and Railroad Avenue beginning Monday August 19th, 2024. 

 
This project will include the installation of water mains, sanitary sewer mains, and storm 

sewer infrastructure including catch basins, pipes and storage chambers. 
 

During the week of August 19th, the contractor, GMH Asphalt, will be working on 
the removal of pavement, curb and gutter, sidewalk, driveways and trees.   

 
Beginning on Monday August 26th, the intersection of Regent Avenue and 41st Avenue 
will be closed to install water main.  The intersection will be closed for approximately 2 
days.  Residents in the Parker Village neighborhood will need to use 41 ½ Avenue or  

40 ½ Avenue to access the neighborhood. 
 

There will be occasional water shutdowns when the contractor is working near existing 
water mains.  You will be notified 24 hours before a shutdown will occur. 

 
During this project access across 41st will be limited and full closures will change daily, 

depending on where the underground work is occurring. 
 

Access to properties between 40th Avenue and 42nd Avenue will be available, but you 
will need to use either 40th or 42nd to access them. 

 
Updates will be posted on the City Facebook page. 

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this project, you may contact  
 

Richard McCoy, Public Works Director/City Engineer 763-531-1260 
rmccoy@robbinsdalemn.gov 

 
Robin Verkinnes, Senior Engineering Tech 763-531-1263  

rverkinnes@robbinsdalemn.gov 
 

Andrew Hogenson, Engineering Tech 763-531-1289  
ahogenson@robbinsdalemn.gov 
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